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The Queen’s Birthday Honours List 

 
A number of people associated with Fife have received recognition in The Queen’s 
Birthday Honours List – 
 
 
The following persons were awarded the O.B.E. – 
 
Dr Lesley Holdsworth of Newport-on-Tay for services to Physiotherapy and Health 
Services.. 
 
Dr Sarah Nelson of Newport-on-Tay for services to Victims of Childhood Sexual 
Abuse. 
 
The following persons were awarded the M.B.E. -  
 
Mr Collieson Briggs of Kirkcaldy for services to vulnerable people in the community 
of Fife during the Covid-19 response. 
 
Professor Nigel Mathers of Pittenweem for services to General Practice. 
 
Mrs Alison Milne of Auchtermuchty for services to Rural Scotland and Agriculture. 
 
The following persons were awarded the B.E.M. -  
 
Mrs Agnes Cook of Kelty for services to the community in Kinross during Covid-19. 
 
Helen Duncan of Kirkcaldy for services to the Children’s Hearings System and the 
community in Glenrothes, Fife. 
 
Mr Thomas Kenny of Kincardine for services to Policing and the community in 
Tulliallan. 
 
Mr Paul Mackean of Dalgety Bay for services to the NHS during the Covid-19 
response. 
 



Miss Lorraine Mullen of Glenrothes for services to the community of Lochgelly during 
Covid-19. 
 
Mrs Kirsten Urquhart, Limekilns for services to Young People in Scotland during 
Covid-19. 
 
Deaths of Former Councillors 
 
Sadly we have been informed of the deaths of Danny Leslie (former Kirkcaldy District 
Councillor, Vice Chair of the Housing Committee) and Peter Douglas (former North 
East Fife & District Councillor, Vice Chair of the East Fife Development Committee).  
We send out condolences to both families. 


